
 

 
WHEATLEY NURSERY SCHOOL 

 

You are cordially invited to attend our 

BONFIRE NIGHT SUPPER  

Tuesday 5th November  

4.30pm to 6.30pm 

We will provide a meat and vegetarian main course.  

    We request that parents/carers bring a side dish or dessert to 
share. Drinks for the children will be provided, parents should 

bring their own refreshments. 

RSVP: 01865 452724 or 
wheatleynurseryschool@johnwatsonschool.org 

 


